
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "All Staff (COV) - DL" <CVALLSTF@vancouver.ca>

Date: 10/17/2016 5:59:35 PM
Subject: Weekend storm response

Good afternoon all, 

I would like to acknowledge and thank staff from across the City who made themselves available and jumped in to 
help with storm response over the weekend. While, fortunately, the weather we were expecting did not materialize 
in Vancouver, we were well-positioned to act quickly, coordinate our efforts and meet the expectations of our 
citizens. Whether you were at your normal place of work, in the field or at the EOC, your contributions were much 
appreciated. Our readiness is not possible without your involvement.

I appreciate that the effort to prepare for and respond to these events have an impact on many members of our 
team, their families and their lives away from work.

Again, on behalf of the City Manager’s Office and all of CMT, thank you for ensuring our City was ready to respond 
to the worst of Typhoon Songda.

Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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